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 AutumnTerm - Wb 25th November 24

Headteacher: Mrs Nicola McArdle

As we step into December and begin the journey of Advent, the countdown to Christmas is officially on!

Here are some important dates to note:

Advent Family Worship: Monday 2nd at 9am led by Year 3. 

Non-Uniform Day: Next Friday 6th, we will be holding a non-uniform day. We kindly ask that KS1 children bring
in some chocolate and KS2 children bring in a bottle. These donations will contribute to our fundraising efforts
later this month.

Clitheroe URC Service: On Sunday, 8th December, at 10:30 am, we are warmly invited to join Clitheroe URC for a
shared service. It would be lovely to see families there.

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend, however you’re spending it. I’ll be getting the tree out and starting on some
Christmas films—it's never too early in the McArdle house for Christmas!

Mrs McArdle 
DIARY DATES 

Mon 2nd Dec 9am - Advent Worship led by Year 3 all welcome
Thurs 5th Dec - Stay & Play for pre-reception children
Fri 6th Dec - Non uniform Day Ks1 chocolate donations, Ks2 bottle donations
Sun 8th Dec - Sunday service at Clitheroe URC
Tues 10th Dec - Y1  Parents with children Wreath Making
Tues 10th Dec - EYFS Panto trip
Thurs 12th Dec - KS2 Chitty Chitty Bang Bang & KS1 Panto 
Fri 13th Dec - Santa Dash
Mon 16h Dec - FOBS Breakfast with Santa
Weds 18th Dec - Christmas lunch & Nativity 2pm & 5pm
Thurs 19th Dec - Ks2 Carol Service 2pm & 5pm 
Fri 20th Dec - Christingle Service 9am 
Fri 20th Dec - Christmas party lunch
Fri 20th Dec - School closes at 1.30pm



This session is for
Year 1 children to
attend with their
parents (sorry no
younger siblings).

Limited spaces
available... please

contact the office 
to book your place.

If your child missed the flu vaccination program in
school and you would like your child to be

immunised, please collect a consent form from the
office and return by next Friday, 6th December

THIS WEEK

NEW DATE

The deadline for entry to the Rotary Art Competition has been extended until Monday 9th  December.
Every child from 7-11 is encouraged to enter this years competition which has links to Science and

Geography (Wonderful Water).
Please bring artwork and entry forms (available from school office) to Mrs Baptie 

no later than lunchtime on Monday 9th December.



Rooted in God's love,everyone growing togetherto bethe best that we can be

THIS WEEK

WINTER HOLIDAY CLUB IS NOW LIVE
We are back for more fun filled days and our booking platform is now live

https://enrolmy.com/progressive-sports-south-lancashire/activity/14-Barrow_Primary_School_Christmas_Holiday_Camp

Check the dates/times as we navigate around Christmas & New Year


